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UPC Code: 07847734614

Country of Origin: Mexico - *Eligible for
ARRA funded projects > $7,443,000

Patch Panels
Brand Features

Angled QuickPort Patch Panels feature a customizeable design for fiber and copper
applications, accepting all QuickPort Snap-in Modules for optimum rack density on
industry-standard racks. The panels feature an angled design to easily route cables into
vertical cable managers, eliminating the need for horizontal, front cable management
bars. Panels fit all industry-standard 19-inch racks and cabinets.

Item Description

QuickPort Angled Patch Panel, 24-Port, 1RU

Features and Benefits
· Cords route directly into vertical managers from angled panel, saving rack space
by eliminating horizontal management

· High-density options: 48-port density in 1RU and 72-port in 2RU

· Compatible with QuickPort Cat 5e, Cat 6, and Cat 6A connectors

· Compatible with QuickPort fiber adapters

· Magnifying lens ensures visibility of port labels
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